
Version7/May2025 

 

Slip End Playing Field Management Committee & The Peter Edwards Hall  
Equal Opportunities Statement – May 2025 
 
Slip End Playing Field Management Committee confirms its commitment to a 
comprehensive policy of Equal Opportunities in employment and membership in which 
individuals are selected and treated based on their relevant merits and abilities and are 
given Equal Opportunities within the organisation. 
 
The aim of this policy is to ensure that no job applicant, employee, volunteer, or member 
should receive less favourable treatment on any grounds not relevant to good practice.  
 
Slip End Playing Field Management Committee is committed to a programme of action to 
make this policy fully effective. 
 
Slip End Playing Field Management Committee’s policy is to treat all people equally 
irrespective of race, ethnic origin, sex, marital status, sexual orientation, creed, disability, 

age or political belief. 
 
 

 


